COMBE MARTIN PUBLIC MEETING

All members of the public are warmly invited to attend a meeting in support of



Monday 10 October 2016, 8.00 p.m. Combe Martin Village Hall

Our local hospital and healthcare services are under threat:

- North Devon District Hospital's maternity unit could close
- •Paediatric & neonatal services could be lost from N. Devon
- •The future of stroke services in N. Devon remains uncertain
 - •1 in 6 beds across Devon could close
 - Emergency services (A&E) could be greatly reduced

This informal meeting will be hosted by two Combe Martin residents who support Save Our Hospital Services Devon, an open, broadbased, non-aligned group that has come together with the single aim of campaigning against the proposed cuts to our local hospital and healthcare services.

At the meeting, we will provide the information that we have on this issue, explain how you can help to fight the cuts and answer any questions you may have to the best of our ability. There will also be an opportunity to voice your concerns in the company of other local people. We look forward to seeing you.

If you have any questions, please e-mail: ray.ashman@sky.com / barbara.martin2@hotmail.co.uk